G, W. HAMME

30 Norwood St.

McKownville
Albany 3, New York

L, February 1964

¥rs, Richard A. Gallager
13 Ayre Drive
McKownville

Albany 3, New York

Re: Ladies Auxiliary
MeKownville Fire Department

Dear ¥rs. Gallager:

Subsequent to cur telephone conversations and correspondence, 1 am
enclosing a copy of a letter from the Office of the Supervisor of the
Town of Cuilderland to the State Traffic Comuission bearins the needs
of traffic control at our area. Although you are aware of the contents
in general, I thought you nay wish a copy for the record of the joint
efforts and actions being taken to date.

As you may have read in the newspapers, recent meetings have been
held in the Office of the Commission with representation from the

State Police and the Town of Guilderland personnel for a better apprecia-

tion and concern for the needs of the present and futurs.

May I assure you that the McKownville Improvement Association is
pleased to know of the willingness of your Auxiliary to aid and support
in having the matter forcefully brought to attention for the best
possible solution to this matter we are all concerned with.

Sincerely yours,

G. ¥. HAMME, President
Encl. McKownville Improvement Assoc.




